
 

 

 

 

CALLING ALL 

PARENTS!!! 

HELP OUR CURRICULUM 

COME ALIVE! 
During the month of September 

our children will be learning 
about Community Helpers.  If 
you would be willing to come 
and briefly speak about what 

you do in the community, please 
visit the Administrative Office so 

a time and date can be arranged. 

THANK YOU!!  
 

Wellington Academy 

LOOKING AHEAD 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall Picture Day is scheduled for 
Wednesday, October 11, 2017. 
We will be using Images 4 Kids 

once again this year.  
At this time, individual and sibling 
pictures will be taken.  Class pic-
tures and graduation pictures will 
be done later in the school year. 

 
                         SPIRIT WEEK 

DRESS UP with us the week of September 18-22 

 

Monday—Team Day (Wear your favorite sports team) 
Tuesday—Tacky Tourist Day 

Wednesday—School Pride Day (Wear Blue and White) 
Thursday— Comic Day (Dress as favorite super hero/villain) 
Friday—Pajama Day 

SEPTEMBER, 2017 

 
Themes:     Community Helpers:  Letter:            E,F,G,H          
                  Construction   Number:         3,4,5 
                  Doctors/Nurses             Color:             White/Red 
                  Firefighters/Police                  Shapes:           Square, Cylinder           
                  Teachers, etc.      Octagon   

 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

 

4 CLOSED 

     LABOR DAY 



 

 

                 Our Birthday Friends!!! 
   Happy 1st     Happy 5th 

Kai Mioc  9/24           Karter Jouha  9/14 

 

   Happy 2nd     Happy 7th 

Caiden Allen  9/4           Chloe Payne  9/15 

Waylon Sheppard  9/8   

       Happy 8th          
   Happy 4th      Damien Schlott 9/10         
Kaleah Kaley  9/12          Staff 

Scott McLees  9/12           Happy 9th                 Mr. Joe, Sr.  9/9 

Jonathan Joseph  9/13       Addison Brewster  9/23 

Ainsley Ruth  9/13   

*******Classroom 
1B 

     This month’s focus will be Community Help-
ers.  We will be learning about all the people who 

work in the community that we see every day.  

Our letters are E,F,G,H, numbers are 3,4,5, colors 

are red and white, and shapes are square and  

octagon.   

     We have a birthday this month. Our friend 

Caiden will be two on September 4th. 

     We have lots of fun crafts planned this 

month, so come and check out the class board. 

Happy Fall Y’all!!   
Ms. Kristen 2B 

       This month we will be learning 

about important people in our commu-

nity.  We will learn about construc-

tion workers, doctors, dentists, po-

lice officers, teachers, and more!!!  

We will talk about how these people 

help in our everyday lives. 

       We had a great time learning 

last month.  This month we will learn 

letters E,F,G,H, numbers 3,4,5, col-

ors red and white, and shapes square 

and octagon. 

       We have so many great activi-

ties planned for September. Visit the 

classroom and check it out! 

 

Ms. Nicole 

2C 

Welcome to  September friends and families!  We are 
so excited about this month!  We will be learning all 
about community helpers.  The letters for this month 
are E,F,G,H. Numbers are 3,4,5.  Colors are red and 
white.  Shapes are square and octagon. 
Drop by to see all the fun things we will be doing! 
 

Ms. Amanda 

1C/2A 

       Happy Fall Y’all!!   
        

 

       This month our theme will be community 

helpers.  We will be discussing a variety of 

workers from  doctors to construction to fire-

fighters to teachers.  Our letters are E,F,G,H 

and numbers are 3,4,5.  We will also practice 

recognizing squares and octagons and colors red 

and white. 

       We are excited for this month and all the 



 

 

3B 

Happy September!  Our theme for the month is 

Community Helpers.  If you think your job might be 

interesting to the children and would like to share 

what you do with our PreK classes or even just our 

class please let me or the office know.  We would love 

to have you!!! 

 

Letters for the month are Ee,Ff,Gg, numbers are  

3,4,5, colors are red and white, and shapes are square 

and octagon.  We will enjoy a lot of reading and art 

projects!  We will also be doing developmental  as-

sessments. 

3C 

       What an amazing beginning of the year we’ve 
had!  The children have transitioned smoothly into 
our classroom routines and are showing excite-
ment about learning and making new friends. 
        September will not only bring us a new season 
but also more opportunities for our little ones to 
grow in so many ways.  But this is only possible if 
we work together as a team.  Community Helpers 
is our theme this month and we would love our 
parents to visit, speak briefly about what you do, 
and share your talents. 
       We will be learning letters E,F,G,H, numbers 
3,4,5, colors red and white, and shapes square and 
octagon. Don’t forget to visit the youTube link to 
help your child with letter identification and 
sounds. 
             
Ms. Ary 

4B 

September is here!!  We have had a great first few 
weeks of school.  Our children have made some 
new friends to add to their old friends.   
 

This month we will have lots of activities  related 
to community workers such as construction, doc-
tors/nurses, firefighters, police officers, teachers, 
etc.  We will also begin our first VPK Assess-
ments. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns please feel 
free to come to us.  Thank you for  sharing your 
children with us. 
 

Ms. Heather & Ms. Maria 

4C 
Hello 4C families!!  We are having so much fun 
getting to know each other, making special 
friendships, and learning our letters and num-
bers.  Our class has made great progress in be-
coming more independent.  The best part of the 
day is lunchtime.  We get great food from the 
kitchen, so you can imagine why it is on of our 
favorite times of the day!! 
Stop by any time to see what is happening in 4C! 
     Ms. Phyllis 

4A 

September is here! 
 

We will be learning about community helpers.  It will be so much 
fun to learn about all the different kinds of jobs people to do help 
us every day.  We hope some of our parents volunteer to come in 
and share their job with us!  
 

We will continue to learn our letters, numbers, and shapes and  
how to spell our names.  We will enjoy lots of writing, painting, 
and cutting. 
 

Ms. Ashley 

 


